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Updated -- May 21, 2020 -- Governor Whitmer issues Executive Order 2020-97 - Rescission of
Executive Order 2020-91  amending the
standards set forth in EO 2020-91 to include new provisions governing outpatient health-care
facilities.

  

In accordance with Executive Order 2020-91  all libraries must develop a COVID-19
preparedness and response plan, consistent with recommendations in Guidance on Preparing
Workplaces for COVID-19, developed by the Occupational Health and Safety Administration
(OSHA).

  

By June 1, 2020, or within two weeks of resuming in-person activities, whichever is later, a
business’s or operation’s plan must be made readily available to employees, labor unions, and
customers, whether via the website, internal network or by hard copy. 

  

View the OSHA handbook: Guidance on Preparing Workplaces for COVID-19
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https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705-529864--,00.html
https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705-529864--,00.html
https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705-529474--,00.html
https://www.osha.gov/Publications/OSHA3990.pdf?fbclid=IwAR1NHbc3SwJtXtmTI5j2mzJmabykTnv_KDTQND4UY44K8THHLyV0wJXPXoY

